
 

    

 
Arlington Police Department Community Services Division                          Crime Prevention Unit 
P.O. Box 1065 Arlington, Texas 76004-1065                                      (817) 459-5725 

 
A suspicious subject is removed from Fitzgerald COP’s area. 

 
On March 14th, 2007 at approximately 11:00 am, Fitzgerald COP member Bonnie 
Bilodeau noticed a subject on a bicycle that appeared suspicious.  She watched the 
subject ride his bicycle up into the driveway of a residence in the area of Rockdale and 
Creek Valley. The subject appeared to be looking around the residence. 
 
Bonnie then called 911 to report the activity to Dispatch.  Arlington Police Officers then 
responded and made contact with the subject.  An ID check by Officers revealed that the 
subject had an outstanding warrant. The subject was taken into custody and transported to 
the Arlington City Jail. 
 
Recent statistics showed that the area had been hit with multiple residential burglaries.  
There is no evidence that the arrested subject had any involvement however, alert citizens 
like Bonnie Bilodeau continue to make it more difficult for criminals to conduct illegal 
activity in the City of Arlington.  


